
In view of the restrictive entry policies of one of the countries that I will be visiting, or 

prolonged processing delays required to obtain visas for my current travel, it is 

impossible for me to complete my trip utilizing my current passport. 

Consequently, I am requesting the issuance of a second passport to facilitate my travel to 

the countries provided on my passport application.  I understand that one passport will be 

limited for four years and that I may reapply at the end of that period if my need to travel 

to the aforementioned countries continues. 

Should either passport be lost or stolen, I will report the circumstances immediately to 

the Passport Office or the nearest U.S. Embassy/Consulate. 

NAME: ________________________________________ 

 (Please Print Name Legibly) 

SIGNATURE: ___________________________________

DATE:_________________________________________ 

DATE: _________________________________________ 



If you have any questions please contact the National Passport Information Center: 1-877-487-

2778 (TTY/TDD: 1-888-874-7793) 

For general passport information or to check the status of your passport application, please 

visit us on-line at travel.state.gov.   

PLEASE RETURN A COPY OF THIS LETTER, ALONG WITH ALL REQUESTED 

INFORMATION TO THE ADDRESS LISTED ABOVE INCLUDING THE +4 ZIP 

CODE. 

Sincerely, 

Customer Service Department 

http://www.travel.state.gov/

